
8th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 2,

This term, Year 2 are looking at the big question ‘Who Am I?’. As part of our learning journey, we are hosting a

Superhero Experience day on Thursday 30th September.

During the day, the children will have the opportunity to undertake many activities that relate to Superheroes which

will inform their instructional writing. On this day, we would like the children to come into school dressed as a

superhero. This will mean that the children do not have to wear their PE kit on this day. The children’s outfit does not

have to be a well known character, it could be their own superhero with their favourite clothes and a cape. To make

this day successful, please ensure your child does not bring in props such as a shield or weapon for their superhero.

We hope the children will enjoy this fantastic learning opportunity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Walter and Miss Wright

Year 2 Team


